OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

LINDENHURST PUBLIC SCHOOLS
LINDENHURST, NEW YORK

TO:

Principals, Coordinators, Guidance Counselors, TAL, LASA, CSEAs



Nurses, Aides, and Head Custodians 


FROM:
Richard Nathan
DATE:

March 21, 2013

RE:
Board of Education Business Meeting

The following actions were taken by the Board of Education at the Special Meeting held on March 20, 2013.  Please inform the appropriate staff members in your building of the actions which pertain to them.

1.
The following Minutes were approved:



January 16, 2013
Special Meeting



January 16, 2013
Community Forum



February 6, 2013
Business Meeting

2.
The District Response Letter in response to the findings from the October 26, 2012 Risk Assessment Update Report conducted by Cullen & Danowski, LLP was accepted.
3.
The Board of Education approved the proposed school calendar for the 2013-14 school year.
4.
The Superintendent’s recommendation to dispose of obsolete equipment was approved.
5.
The Board of Education accepted the donation from Security Professionals, Inc. in the sum of One Thousand ($1,000) Dollars for Student Athletes Against Drinking and Drugs..  
6.
The Board of Education accepted the donation from Security Professionals, Inc. in the sum of One Thousand ($1,000) Dollars to be used to replace calculators destroyed by Hurricane Sandy.
7.
Schedules were approved as presented.
10.
Acknowledge receipt of the following Superintendent’s Report:

a. Purchase Order Log F#10
b.   Warrants #7 – Regular – January, 2013
*          *          *
